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Charles Marville, Les Deux-Portes. Vue prise de la rue des Innocents vers la rue de la Ferronnerie .  c. 1865

This project began as the mentorship of two FAUM 
Environmental Design undergraduate students who 
had won Undergraduate Research Awards in 2019, 
Hanna Hendrickson-Rebizant and Lindsay Mamchur. 
They worked on research for Close’s book in progress, 
Photography and the Built Environment .  In addition, the 
students, in collaboration with Close, created a website 
to document their summer research project. This 
website continues to be a platform for this research. 
Lindsay, now a Landscape Architecture graduate 
student, manages it and continues to work with Close 
as her Research Assistant.

Related Conference Paper: Lindsay Mamchur and 
Dr. Susan Close co-presented “Beyond the Frame: 
Collaborating on an Undergraduate Research 
experience” at the Teaching-Learning-Research, 
Design and Environments Virtual Conference at the 
Manchester School of Architecture on December 2, 
2020. The conference was organized by AMPS, the 
Manchester School of Architecture and PARADE. 
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